
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 

 

 

"Glory to God for all things"! 
 
This Thanksgiving, the Homeless Ministry is especially grateful to Father 
John and our Annunciation church family for your ongoing prayers and 
support in sharing your time, talent, and treasure to help those in need.  
We give thanks for all those who prepared and donated the food and 
helped in serving our church family during our coffee fellowship in 
recognition of National Hunger and Homelessness week; our Matthew 25 
Ministry, who, through the generous donations of our parishioners once 
again donated turkeys to the Homeless Ministry, and our all of our 
parishioners who continue to offer food donations, help in serving at Aviator 
Park and clothing donations to help those experiencing homelessness. 
   
Our Gratitude, Love, and Prayers to All for a Blessed Thanksgiving and 
Nativity Fast! 

In Christ's service, 
The Homeless Ministry 

 


